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Thank you to everyone who came along to the first ever ACT Sex Party 'Gathering', held earlier
this month. We had a great time, there was much discussion about a variety of topics relevant
to the Sex Party and we were even graced by a visit from Fiona Patten, the president of the Sex
Party herself!

All in all it was a very successful night, our fantastic ACT members, volunteers and general
enthusiasts were able to meet up, chat and see what was going on with the party and each
other. There was plenty of discussion, including an informal debate about the Proposed Internet
Filter as well as plenty of other topics related to Sex Party policy. Fiona Patten even reviewed
the Sex Party's performance in the recent national election!

So, what does this mean? Well we'll be holding another gathering next month! Yay!
Tuesday the 2nd of November will be the next one and we'll be holding a gathering like this
on the first Tuesday of the month, every month!

So, what can you do if you are in the ACT and want to get involved? Come along to the next
gathering and give us your feedback!

We'd love to hear what you think about our get-togethers, if you want an official meeting or even
ideas for fundraising. If you're thinking it and its sexy, we want to know!




